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“The Missionaries of 

Charity are firmly 

convinced that each time 

we offer help to the poor, 

we really offer help to 

Christ.” 

Important Dates: 

Term 3 Starts 

                              Tuesday, 14th July 

Canteen Price List 

Click Here 

Important Dates: 

          Monday, 13th July—  Staff Development Day (Pupil Free)   

           Friday, 7th August—School Bingo/Disco Night 

Winter Vacation Care  

Vacation Care Booking Forms are now available. Please call or email COSHC. Bookings are also available for Pupil Free Day 

on 13th July 2015. 

Being a SAFE community 
It is important to remember when driving in the school grounds that the speed 
limit is 15km/h. We have a responsibility to the safety of our own families and 
those around us. Even If we are in a rush it is important to be a caring and 
respectful driver to look after our most precious passengers, our children. Thank 
you for your consideration. 
A reminder to all our parents ahead of the break at the end of Term 2  that school 
zones remain in place for the safety of our children and families. 
School zones operate on all gazetted schools days, which are all days the school is 
open, even pupil free days. 

WATCH VIDEO 

90 Seconds with the Principal 

The Source and Summit 
The Eucharist is where our Christian life is nourished. Without the 
Eucharist it would be very difficult to live in the way Jesus teaches us. 
The Eucharist is the source of our Christian life. The Eucharist is a 
celebration of Jesus' love in three ways: 

It is a meal. 
It is a sacrifice. 

It is a memorial. 
Over 3 weekends 16 students from Mother Teresa Primary  have received Jesus for 
the very first time in the Sacrament of the Eucharist, at Sacred Heart Parish. This is 
the first step of a life journey with Jesus as their guide, our strength and our 
companion as we travel. It is the way we are nourished and strengthened in our 
faith. We as adults have an important role to play in supporting our children’s faith 
development. Our example of receiving the Eucharist regularly and praying often is 
vital to show them how faith guides us to life everlasting.  Maria Boyd REC 
Congratulations to:  
Shanice Awad - Bridgette Champ - Imashi Jayamanne - Reianna Khattar - Alexander 
Nohra  -  Valerie Agon  -  Christian Bainy  -  Jean-Paul Boutros  -  Luke Calder  -  Louis 
Devoy  -  Caitlin Hogg  -  Jamie Miller  -  Jeydon Jeyachandra  -  Lucy McSweeny  
Hannah Rex-Paulin  -  Bianca Saleme  -  Dominic Saleme 

Woolworths Earn & Learn 

We are really excited to be participating in the Woolworths Earn & Learn program. This program enables our school to earn 

educational resources when anyone from the school community shops at Woolworths. The program starts Wednesday, 

15th July when you can start collecting stickers for every $10.00 you spend. Once you have completed a sticker card, you 

can place them in the collection box at school. 

https://youtu.be/M-FlfMW553U
http://www.motherteresawestmead.catholic.edu.au/SiteData/208/UserFiles/PublicationLinks/Canteen%20Menu%202015.pdf

